From: GREEN, BRENDA

To: TERAN, STACY; GONZALEZ, GLADYS
Subject: FW: Costa Mesa General Election 2024
Date: Thursday, December 5, 2024 10:29:12 AM

Brenda Green

City Clerk

City of Costa Mesa
714/754-5221

From: James Peters <james@petersformayor2024.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 10:11 PM

To: GREEN, BRENDA <brenda.green@costamesaca.gov>
Subject: Costa Mesa General Election 2024

Brenda,

Please do not certify the 2024 Municipal Election for Costa Mesa until further
investigation is completed. Here are the facts:

After 11/5/24. Voting Center votes still came in with more votes for Costa Mesa despite
being closed, no machines and no people were there. 1,131 additional votes were
processed.

For Costa Mesa 13,441 more ballots were mailed than Registered Voters out to Costa
Mesa residents - 74,320 Ballots mailed out to 60,789 Registered Voters. These ballots
were enough to change any of the election results.

Signature Verification at the Orange County Registrar's Office was sickening at
identifying bad vs. good signatures. There was no way to challenge. 1/5 of signatures
should have never been approved. Station 15 was one of the worst - he was also
manager for 20 signature verification stations.

The Hart software has a glitch. The poll worker would mark a signature as bad but then
when the screen changed you could see the computer change it to good.

There was an algorithm/ PID controller changing the daily totals in favor of the
Democrats. That is mathematically impossible.
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Observers like myself were denied access to watch the counting - 11/9/24 @ 4 PM.

The Hart Intercivic Voting machines do not have certification from the CA Secretary of
State nor are they certified by the Election Assistance Commission - please look at both
websites and review the documents. Both are required by State Law and Federal HAVA
law to be certified before being used in elections.

Half of the Registrar's Dell Workstations that were provided information on a California
Public Records request had been purchased with internal modems. This is another
violation of State and Federal Election law and cannot be used in our elections.

Bob Page has admitted in a lawsuit that both the Poll Books and the Election
Management System for the OC ROV are on the Internet. This is an election law violation
of 19205. It renders the voters rolls and the counting to vulnerabilities presented by
hackers with viruses, PID Controllers and alteration of the voter rolls and election
results.

On 11/6 the Secretary of State reported OC had 864,111 VBM ballots with 13,558 left to
review. On 11/8 the SOS reported OC suddenly had VBM 1,093,896 with 323,128 left to
review. There was a bomb scare on 11/8 and 11/9. Observers were escorted off the
property by Sheriffs, the OC ROV workers remained in the building while two white
unmarked vans drove up to the back of the warehouse. That was when the spike of 300k
additional ballots occurred. There are no receipts by the OC ROV showing that 300k
ballots arrived during that time.

James Peters
Candidate for Costa Mesa Mayor



